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Relocating school signs around Coomealla  
High School, Dareton 

Community Notification 

August 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Barkindji people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
and waterways on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will relocate 
school signs and paint new 
line markings around Silver City 
Highway and Tallawalla Road, 
Dareton from Monday 8 
September.  
This work will improve visibility of the 
school speed zone limit around Coomealla High 
School, improving safety for school students and 
other pedestrians. 

What work are we doing?  

Work includes: 

• installing new static and flashing school zone 
signs and posts  

• new line marking, including ‘dragon’s teeth’ to 
alert drivers to reduce speed.  

When we’ll be working 

We’ll be working up to four day shifts between 
Monday 8 September and Friday 12 September 
2025, weather permitting.  

Our working hours are 9.30am to 2.30pm, 
Monday to Friday. We will not work on Saturday 
or Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

Why are school zones important? 

The 40 km/h speed limits in school zones help 
protect children on their way to and from schools, 
during busy times at the start and end of school 
days. The lower speed limit reduces the risk and 
potential severity of a crash. School zone signs, 
road markings and flashing lights help improve 
the visibility of school zones. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signs.  

Changes to traffic conditions and reduced speed 
limits may be in effect while we are working. 

Managing our impacts 

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 

This includes: 

• turning off equipment when not in use 

• reducing our noise as much as possible. 

Traffic and pedestrian impacts 

There will be temporary traffic changes while we 
complete this work. This includes lane closures 
and a reduced speed limit. 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic control and signs. 

Traffic control will assist pedestrians through the 
work area if required.



 

 

 

Work location 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 577 441 
 

 

 

Info.parkland@ventia.com.au 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or  
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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